From: David Goreham [

Sent: 27 July 2016 11:56
To: Diver, John
Subject: Re: 88 Torriano Avenue, NW5 2SE - 2016/2061/P

Dear John

Sorry | sounded cracked - probably the pain of getting through a couple of weeks' emails.
Despite this you have correctly interpreted our views.

Many thanks for checking.

Best wishes

David

From: "Diver, John" <John.Diver@camden.gov.uk>

To:

Sent: Wednesday, 27 July 2016, 11:37

Subject: RE: 88 Torriano Avenue, NW5 2SE - 2016/2061/P

Dear David,

Thank you very much for your voicemail — may | please ask you to confirm that | am
correct in the following summary of the CAAC’s position regarding the matter? From
your voicemail it sounds as though the CAAC does not raise an objection to the
scheme in terms of the impact upon the adjacent CA, but are wary that the scheme
may represent an over development of the application site?

Sorry to have to ask you again — your voicemail cracked up a little so | just wanted to
be sure.

Many thanks,

John Diver

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 02079746368

Web: camden.gov.uk
2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

flinlE]

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know
about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.



